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J o n e s , William V., EMNRD 

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD 

Friday, December 28, 2007 4:15 PM 

'tripp@nikaenergy.com' 

Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 
Subject: FW: Plastic Coated Tubing 

Tripp: 
I will issue an amended or corrected order - basically giving the option to require additional tests and no plastic coating up to our 
Aztec office. 

William V. Jones PE 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 ' 
505-476-3448 

From: Perrin, Charlie, EMNRD 
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2007 3:45 PM 
To: Jones, William V., EMNRD; Villanueva, Enriques, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Plastic Coated Tubing 

Will 

Annual test will be fine for the first few years, 
please leave it up to the district to make the exception 

thanks 
Charlie 

12/28/2007 
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J o n e s * William V., EMNRD 

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD 

Sent: Friday, December 28, 2007 3:15 PM 

To: 'tripp schwab' 

Subject: RE: UIC Permit 

Tripp: 
Am running this by Charlie in Aztec - he or I will get back to you. 

William V. Jones PE 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
505-476-3448 

From: tripp schwab [mailto:tripp@nikaenergy.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2007 12:58 PM 
To: Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Subject: UIC Permit 

William, 
I received the injection permit. Thank you for all your help. As a condition ofthe permit I saw that internally plastic coated tubing 
was required. 
May we use a non-coated tubing in this well or is plastic coated tubing an "absolute" condition of this permit. We are currently 
drilling the well and I have a completion rig lined up for the 2 n d week of January. The coaters are backed up several weeks. I 
plan to use new 3-1/2" J-55 tubing in order to reduce friction, which we have seen to be a problem with C02 tainted water. We 
always have had an aggressive corrosion control program in place and intend to on this well, as well as bactricide treatments of 
the surface tankage, piping, etc. 
Any help in this would be greatly appreciated. 

Tripp Schwab 
Nika Energy, LLC. 
Box 2677 
Durango, CO 81302 
970.259.2701 office 
970.385.1598 fax 
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